VUA: Audited Report on the financial safety rate in 2023 
On March 27, 2024, Stanley Brothers Securities Incorporation announced Official Dispatch No. 64/2024/CV-SBSI as follows:
Stanley Brothers Securities Incorporation discloses information on the Audited Report on the financial safety rate in 2023.
